ACC 0334 13F

From: Raffoul, Paul R

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 11:15 AM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Cc: Ephriam, Princess L; Litvinov, Dmitri

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): GPSC Response Needed for UCC Agenda

ftem (UCC 0314 13F)

Ms. Morales:

I have discussed the above item (UCC 0314 13F) with Dean Litinov and we have no issue with the proposed timeline
recommendation of the undergraduate catalog subcommittee. A decision regarding graduate catalog deadlines has not
been made at this time pending changes in the online process and procedures.

Thank you for including the GPSC/GEPC in your deliberations.
PRR

Paul R. Raffoul, Ph.D.

Professor Emeritus

Retired Associate Dean for Admin and (T
Graduate College of Social Work

110HA Social Work Building

Houston, TX 77204-4013

713-743-8101 {office)
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From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 8:36 AM
To: Raffoul, Paul R

Cc: Levy, Peggy A

Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): GPSC Response Needed for UCC Agenda Item (UCC 0314 13F)

Dear Dr. Raffoul:

if you haven’t done so already, this is a friendly reminder that the GPSC’s comments related to the attached items are
due to the UCC this Wednesday {December 11th}. Thank you in advance for your help during this busy time of the
semester, 1t is appreciated!

Regards,
Jeanette

Jeanetie F. Morales

Assistant Direcior

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston



